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New Year Apéro
with Glögg, Köttbullar & Pepparkakor 

Hej Nordics!

To keep old traditions alive, and to welcome the new year, we would like to invite all 
NC members once again to a complimentary Apéro on 

 Friday 10 January 2020 from 18:30

at Mulligan’s Irish Bar, Geneva
Rue De-Grenus 14, 1201  Geneva (next to Manor)

To thank you for your loyalty, all NC members will get free supplies of glögg, 
köttbullar & pepparkakor (until stocks last)! We'll have a huge pot of mulled wine, 
however, better come early if you want a cup or two...

Your 2019 membership is still valid until 15 February 2020, so actual NC members do
not have to renew their membership for the free vin chaud. If you are not a member, 
however, we will kindly ask you for a little contribution to the costs. You can also 
become a member by spontaneously signing up at the event, or by visiting the Join 
Us! section on our website.

Yours as always,
The NC Board
www.nordics.ch

Välkommen!   ▪   Tervetuloa!   ▪   Velkommen!   ▪   Welcome!

http://www.nordics.ch/
http://www.nordics.ch/?page_id=3332
http://www.nordics.ch/?page_id=3332

